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Town of Groton
Finance Committee

Town Hall
March 9, 2004

 
Minutes

 
Present: M. Flynn, W. Nordblom (Chair), D. Powell, S. Shuman, A. Walsh, S. Webber, Town Accountant V. Jenkins
 
Groton Selectman: P. Cunningham
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:02 P.M. with the Chair, Win Nordblom, presiding.
 
Budget Presentation
 

Mike Manugian presented the revised FY 2005 Library budget.
Questions and answers regarding the presentation and budget.

 
FY 2005 Budget
 

The Recreation Department budget was discussed
The FY 2005 Budget Summary was presented and discussed. Finance Committee and Selectman changes were
noted.
Discussed School Committee ATM articles. Other than the Prescott School repairs, these were not looked upon
favorably.
Discussed 40B housing issues and Brownloaf feasibility study.

 
Minutes
 

·        The minutes of the February 17, 2004 and the February 24, 2004 meeting were moved by A. Walsh, seconded
by D. Powell and approved.

 
Next meeting
 

·        The next meeting is scheduled for March 23, 2004 at Town Hall at 7:00 P.M.
 
Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 P.M.
 
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
 
Stuart J. Shuman
Recording Secretary
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